
 

 

Hi Fritz, 
 
Could you provide for 20 minutes on your November or December planning board meeting for a pair 
of UNH students from the Planning Club to learn about your board’s needs for training and 
information?  
 
I’m arranging for students to visit a small number of boards prior to launching the New Hampshire 
Citizen Planner (www.nhcitizenplanner.org) needs survey to Strafford County. The students will 
come with three questions for the board about the big planning topics they are facing, where the 
boards are currently going for information, and barriers to attending training.  
 
I hope that they can fit into your agenda, please let me know.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Chris Keeley 
 
Communities & Climate Program Coordinator 
NH Sea Grant 
UNH Cooperative Extension 
122 Mast Road, Lee, NH 03861 
P: (603) 862-6707 

 

http://www.nhcitizenplanner.org/
tel:%28603%29%20862-6707

